
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

This is to advise that the BUDGET REVIEW WORKSHOP meeting 

 

for 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2023 

 

has been  

 

CANCELLED. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,  

PLEASE CALL THE DISTRICT OFFICE AT 588-3212. 

 

 

 

DATED:  September 27, 2023 

 

_____________________________________________ 

CAREN I. WHEELER, DISTRICT SECRETARY 


